
EESCC Covid 19 Additional Rules for 2022 
Throughout 2022 the current rules will be announced on our website, Facebook, and all our 

Flyers.  They may change event – to – event 

**Bring your own face coverings.  A limited supply of disposable masks will be on hand. 

**Masks or other facial coverings (nose & mouth) MAY be required TO BE WORN (by all those aged 5 
and over) in all areas on the site except when you are driving your car.  Note: A face shield alone is 
not approved!  Please have all members of your party spectate responsibly by following all the 
masking and distancing rules. You will be asked to leave for non-compliance of these rules. 

** Registration is by pre-registration.  Limited on-site registration MAY be available.  Check prior to 
each event for availability. 

**Print off the tech form by copying the link on our home page at eescc.org. 

 Use the tech form as a guideline to tech your own car. BRING THE COMPLETED FORM TO CHECK-IN. 
We are going to be using a once-only yearly inspection when possible.  See EESCC rules on our 
website for specifics. 

**Maintain 6 feet of distance between folks when possible. 

**Bring your own hand sanitizer and use frequently! 

**Only drivers (and any household riders above 12 yrs.) will be allowed in grid area.   

**Ride-alongs only allowed for same household or family members. 

** Loaner Helmets are by reservation only (on the EESCC registration form). Any “loaned” helmets 
must be returned to a specific location (will be announced) to be sanitized and not re-worn that day. 
Bring your own (minimum of Snell 2010 compliant) if possible as we have a limited amount. 

**Please distance as much as possible in the PIT area. Please allow more distance than you normally 
use between your cars in the PIT AREA.   

**You may be asked to wear your mask in the pits, grid, registration area, timing, tech, etc.  An 
announcement will be made and signs will be posted with the current weekends’ rules.  

**The club will have additional hand sanitizer and wash stations available.  

**The club will clean shared equipment between users. 

 

Hopefully as we go through 2022 the Covid-19 rules will become less stringent.  But for now, this is 
what we have to work with.   

Our safety record with Covid-19 issues has a direct effect on our ability to run at all our venues 
through 2022. 


